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Davis, Brian

From: Jon Bingham <jon_br549@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, October 7, 2022 5:38 PM
To: Clark, Molly; David Steff
Cc: Peden, James; Torsky, John; Jay Leeds; Larry G. Oetzel; Janette Breckenridge; Robin Wade; Bob 

Farmer
Subject: Re: Opposition letter case 22-RSub-005

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe 

 

Ms. Clark, 
Please have it noted that I, as secretary of the Apple Valley Property Owners Association, agree fully 
with the concerns and request expressed by AVPOA President Steff in the letter he submitted.  This 
reflects the concerns of the Board as a whole. 
Jon Bingham 
8003 Cortland Drive 
Louisville, KY 40228 
502-645-3098 
 
On Friday, October 7, 2022 at 04:58:57 PM EDT, David Steff <drsteff@bellsouth.net> wrote:  
 
 
Ms. Clark 
 
I would like the attached letter added to the case file of 22-RSub-0005 
 
David Steff 7812 Appleview Ln Louisville, KY 40228 502-239-6974 H 502-592-5248 C 


